Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
Division of Accounting and Auditing
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Department of Financial Services has received the petition for declaratory statement from Lisa O’Connor. The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of Section 717.1341(4), F.S., as it applies to the petitioner.
The petition for a declaratory statement was received on December 7, 2012.
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Paul C. Stadler, Jr., Assistant General Counsel, Department of Financial Services, 200 East Gaines Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-4247, (850) 413-3010.
